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Welcome back – I hope everyone has been able to enjoy a bit of fun and sun.
Hopefully everyone enjoyed our end of term celebrations!  If you haven’t received your commemorative medal please ask at the office.  I have enclosed lists of Committee members following the AGM and also the Trophy winners.  Very many thanks for my fantastic pressies!

Our 100 Club will run again next year, £10 per square, to be sold in September with the first draw in October.

Elfordleigh Golf Club are still running their fundraising efforts.

We have been lucky to be chosen to be the charity of the year for the Crux Craft Fair in Rattery which will be held on the last weekend in November.
Horse News.  At the time of writing this we are still looking.  So far we have bought Digby, 13.2 cob, we also have Gus, 14.1 Highland, on trial.  We still have Cassidy as no replacement has been found yet and will be looking at a Suffolk Punch in Wadebridge.  Then maybe it’ll be Yorkshire!!

Courses.  There will be a First Aid day probably in October.  If there are any topics you would like covered we can always run training sessions for any volunteers or instructors who are interested

Topic Board.  Please help out with this.  This month we will do ‘Syndromes’.

Olympia Trip.  There are still a few places available.  Could you please bring your deposit of £20 as soon as possible (if you have already paid your deposit could you please make sure we know in the office).

Many thanks to everyone who helped out over the summer with the yard chores, in particular Ann, Cathy and Kay, and for all the young helpers who have helped with the horses.  Also the team from Ernest Jackson in Crediton who spend the day with us tidying, weeding, painting, digging and pooh picking.

Congratulations and good luck to all our school leavers and those who have done their exams.
Has anyone used my yellow group banner?  I think I lent it for a fundraising event but can’t remember who to!

Lastly – the Accounts are available to see on the Notice Board.

DATES

7th September


Restart

5th October


No riding or work experience

23rd to 30th October

Half Term No riding

27th to 29th November

Crux Crafts, Rattery Village Hall

17th December


Last session
20th December


Olympia

1st March 2016


Helpers/Coach course.  Gloucester.
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STEVE BRYANT TROPHY




ELLA READE

MARY QUAYLE PLATE





ANN BAKER

YOUNG HELPERS AWARD




HANNAH ROGERS

SERVICES TO RDA (Glass)




JIM LONG









JAN DHRS

STABLE MANAGEMENT




PATRICK PEARCE

SPECIAL AWARD





ALYSSA BRITTEN

JAN DANIELS MEMORIAL FOR SPECIAL ENDEAVOUR
JONOTHAN HUTCHINS









CHRISTA BALCOMBE

30 YEARS SERVICE TO RDA




PEG, SUE JOHNS, JANE L, JOY

25 YEARS SERVICE TO RDA




SUE PARTRIDGE, ELLA READE

